
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
Postponed from Monday, November 22, 2021 

 
The O’Neill Public School Board of Education (Holt County 

School District No. 45-0007) will hold a Special Board 
meeting at the Administrative Office, 410 E. Benton, O'Neill, 
NE 68763 on Wednesday, December 1, 2021 at 7:00 PM to 

discuss, consider and take any necessary action relating to a 
virtual nursing contract and the sale of real estate. This 
meeting was originally scheduled for Monday, November 

22nd, however, has been rescheduled to Wednesday, 
December 1st. The agenda, kept continuously current, is 

available for public inspection in the office of 
the Superintendent of Schools, O'Neill, Nebraska. 


